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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The Press Release regarding the quarterly non-financial accounts of General Government 
for the 4rth quarter of 2014, scheduled for 23 April 2015, will be published instead on 21 
April 2015, due to the completion of scrutiny by the Hellenic Statistical Authority and 
Eurostat. 


